
Westborough Advisory Finance Committee   Approved 
Minutes of Meeting No. 8, FY2011    November 1, 2010 
October 12, 2010 
 
Members Present: John E. Arnold, Chair, Brigitte Casemyr, Peter Allen, Bill Linnane, Jo Lown (arrived 
at 6:55 p.m.), Ian Johnson, Kevin Cronin, Jim Tepper.  Absent: None. 
 
At 6:39 p.m. Mr. Arnold called the meeting to order in the Westborough High School auditorium.   
 
Call to Order/Open Forum 
There were no requests to address the Committee. 
 
Approval of minutes deferred to next meeting. 
 
Discussion and Preparation related to the Special Town Meeting 
Mr. Linnane reported that John Walden and Jim Malloy had not given an answer yet as to which projects 
would not get done if the Chapter 90 money was not available.  He added that the DPW and Mr. Malloy 
were to be more forthcoming concerning future projects. 
 
Mr. Arnold reminded the Committee that the AFC meeting remains open throughout Town Meeting, and 
further motions and re-voting are allowable. 
 
Mr. Allen noted the confusion caused by the differing (and inaccurate) explanations of the quorum article 
in the Westborough News and the Telegram & Gazette. 
 
The Committee meeting will remain in session for the duration of Special Town Meeting. 
 
Adjournment 
During the course of the Town Meeting, no Committee votes were taken. The meeting adjourned at 10:35 
p.m. at the close of Special Town Meeting. 
  
Document List 
Report & Recommendation of the AFC to the Special Town Meeting, October 12, 2010. 
 


